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Sidni Frederick <federick@brennancenterny.onmicrosoft.com >
Monday, )uly 24,2017 9:55 AM
elena@judgewatch.org
Re: CONTINUING OPPORTUNIVOBLIGATION

Dear Ms. Sassower,

This is Sidni Frederick, from the Brennan Center for Justice. I am the assistant to Wendy Weiser that you spoke with on
the phone late last week. Wendy has discussed your request with the rest of the Democrary Program team, and wanted
me to let you know that unfortunately we will not be able to participate in your action at this time. We are not currently
working on that issue, and are fully utilizing our limited resources with other work. We appreciate you following up and
wish you the best of luck in your suit.

Sincerely,

Sidni


